
From: Marco Rajkovich <mrajkovich@fmshrc.gov> 
Sent: Monday, February 14, 2022 4:21 PM 
To: Arthur Traynor <atraynor@fmshrc.gov>; William I. Althen <walthen@fmshrc.gov> 
Subject: RE: Call to BFS 
  
That is true. 
  
Marco 
 
From: Arthur Traynor <atraynor@fmshrc.gov> 
Sent: Monday, February 14, 2022 4:03 PM 
To: Marco Rajkovich <mrajkovich@fmshrc.gov>; William I. Althen <walthen@fmshrc.gov> 
Subject: Call to BFS 
  
Marco, 
  
I have been informed that you have contacted BFS and informed them they are not to 
follow my direction with respect to any administrative disciplinary investigation of Mike 
McCord. Is this true? If not, please correct my understanding. 
  
Art 
 
 
 
 


